
 

 

2021-2023 COMMUNITY YOUTH COACHING  

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATION (RFQ) 

UPDATE:  APRIL 2, 2021 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE – The Administrative Office of the Courts & Probation is exploring the 
possibility of adding a third tier to the current Community Youth Coaching payment structure.  If 
this tier is added, it would be for Districts 8, 11, and 12.  Please consider this as you compose your 
response and determine areas of the state you are most interested in providing Community Youth 
Coaching services.  

As a reminder, responses to the RFQ are due by noon on Friday, April 16, 2021. 


